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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov

Sent: Saturday, January 26, 2013 8:45 AM

To: HMS Testimony

Cc: ypeia01@yahoo.com

Subject: Submitted testimony for SB385 on Jan 26, 2013 13:15PM
Categories: Red Category

SB385

Submitted on: 1/26/2013
Testimony for HMS on Jan 26, 2013 13:15PM in Conference Room 229

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
[ christine johnson || Individual | Support | No |

Comments: | support this effort. So many homeless have histories of neglect and abuse as children..
It may be best for their home state and families to be held accountable for their care. | also wonder if
Hawaii might consider a program like the DREAM CENTER. It comes out of Los Angeles and is
taking off in other states. It is christian based and run by volunteers. It takes in everyone needy and
has programs to address specific needs. (people live there). it could be a solution to all Hawaii
homeless and drug and alcohol and other recovery programs and also a place where recently
released prisoners can live and work to prepare for living outside the center. Many pastors and even
legislators and fellow ctizens of Hawaii are interested in having a Dream Center here. (i have had
conversations with them about it) Mahalo!

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.
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